
 

 

MIRRAT Tariff 2018 

 

 
 

Dear Terminal User,  

 

As we approach year end, Melbourne International RoRo & Automotive Terminal (MIRRAT) is preparing for full 

operations at Webb Dock West (WDW) commencing January 1, 2018. A key milestone of this preparation is the 

setting of our reference tariff. The tariff has been set taking into consideration the costs associated with 

commencement of full operations and can be found here. The tariff will take effect on January 1, 2018. 

 

MIRRAT is aware of the sensitivities around tariffs and the influence they have on industry and the supply chains of 

your customers. MIRRAT will adopt an open approach to our pricing process, rationale and communication to all 

users of our facility. To date we have invested heavily into the major upgrade and expansion of the Auto and RoRo 

facilities in Melbourne. MIRRAT works continuously on process improvements and innovation to deliver a service of 

the highest level in a cost-efficient and environmentally responsible manner.  

 

2018 brings many exciting and significant changes at MIRRAT. Our facility footprint will double in size to facilitate the 

consolidation of the Auto and RoRo trades in Melbourne to a single precinct. We will also be undertaking additional 

upgrade works to the existing infrastructure of WDW in line with industry consultation. These upgrades will continue 

to deliver enhanced safety, quality, efficiency, and operational turnaround times to our customers. 

 

We are looking forward to working with all terminal users and stakeholders in delivering a world class terminal facility 

all Victorians can be proud of. 

   

 

For any questions or clarification please feel free to contact me directly. 

   

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Richard Bailey 

Managing Director 

Direct:  +61 (3) 9279 4312 
Mobile: +61 (0) 404 883 493 
E-Mail: richard.bailey@mirrat.com.au 
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